
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 4th December

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Revising all our sounds so 
far

Revising all our spellings so 
far

English Writing the story of 
Rapunzel

Planning and writing a 
diary entry from Grace 
Darling

Maths Subtraction – taking away Addition of 2 two-digit 
numbers

Topic E-safety – being safe online
Designing a Christmas 
jumper

Designing, making and 
testing a waterproof boat

Highlights this term: 
Year 1 have been testing different materials this 
week to see which ones were strongest – they made 
houses to see which Mr Wolf could blow down! Year 
2 have been finding out all about Grace Darling and 
why she was famous.
Coming up… 
Thursday 7th Dec – Christmas Jumper and Dinner
day
Friday 8th Dec – Non pupil day

https://www.johnrayinfants.com/

